
From: Family Krell [mailto:krells@ shaw.ca] 
Sent: 28. febrúar 2018 22:56 
To: althingi@althingi.is 
Subject: Circumcison Ban?

To Whom It May Concern:

I find that in this day and age when you know that Circumcisons are practiced by Jews and Muslims
and others that you would try and ban this religious practice. If you were to proceed with a ban on
this religious practice know that you are attacking the rights of over a billion people on a global basis
and hurting the religious rights of some of your very own citizens.

Time for you to consider more important things other than focusing on this. Do not ban circumcision. 

Thank you 

Ron Krell 

Calgary AB

Canada
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